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March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

  

Visit to the University of Oxford Monday 30 April 2018 

  

We have identified your child as one who has the potential to achieve outstanding A level grades, and 

with support and guidance should apply for the most competitive university courses and apprenticeships. 

Much of the work regarding university applications will start in earnest in June, however, there are 

additional activities that we put in place to provide additional guidance and to further encourage and 

support our high attainers. 

  

As part of this programme, we are organising a visit to the University of Oxford on Monday 30 April 2018. 

Whilst there, students will be given an introductory talk (with some Personal Statement guidance), free 

lunch in the dining hall, question and answer sessions with current students, a tour of Brasenose College 

and, if time allows, some time to explore Oxford itself. This is a fantastic opportunity to visit one of the 

best universities in the world and to talk to students who study there first-hand. 

 

Provisional Itinerary – Monday 30 April 2018 

0615  Meet in TGS Bus Park ready for 6.30am departure 

0630  Depart from school 

1030  Arrive in Oxford 

1030 – 1500 Introductory talk, Q&A with current students, lunch in dining hall, tour of college 

1500  Depart Oxford 

1930  Arrive back at school 
 

There is a nominal cost of £15.00 for this visit and, owing to limited capacity at Oxford, there will only be 

a small number of places available so these will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  To secure 

a place, please log onto ParentPay to make a payment of £15.00 by Monday 26 March 2018. 

 

Your payment will automatically give your authorisation for your child to go on the visit outlined above.  If 

you have any problems accessing your ParentPay account, please contact Caroline La-Fin on ext. 214 in 

the Main Office. 

 

If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Davies 

CEIAG Business and Community Links Manager 

@careers_tgs 


